
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

28 

 

Assembly @ 9:00 

 

29 

 

 

30 May 1, 2025 

Badminton 

tournament 3-7 

girls - MMMCS 

boys -NPSS 

 

 

2 

Badminton 

tournament @ 

NPSS 

5 

Red Dress Walk  

@ 1:15 p.m. 

 

 

6 

 

7 

Speech 

Competition @ 

1:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

8 

XploreFest 

Grade 5 students 

10:10-1:15 p.m. 

@ Pomeroy 

Center 

 

9 

School closed  

Pro-d Day 

 

 

12 

Assembly at 9 

a.m. 

Scholastic 

Book Fair  

13 

Scholastic 

Book Fair 

14 

Scholastic  

Book Fair 

 

15 

Scholastic  

Book Fair 

16 

Last day of 

Scholastic 

Book Fair  

 

 

 

With the warmer weather here, there are more students biking, on scooters and 

skateboards.  Please be mindful as you drive past the school.  We ask that families 

review with their children safety protocols around crosswalks and road safety.  

Some children are also stopping at the pond on the way to and from school. We 

know that they are curious about the pond and the birds that are coming back to 

our area.  This, however, is a time to again promote safety around the pond.  We 

will review the safety protocol at assemblies and ask for families to also touch 

base on this at home. 

Kindergarten Registration:  If you have children at home that will be 5 prior to 



December 31, 2025, they are eligible for kindergarten.  As we approach the 

planning for next year, we encourage you to register kindergarten students prior 

to May 1st. We are planning staffing and Welcome to Kindergarten events and do 

not want to miss any of our future students for these events.  

On May 5th, we will be joining with other schools across Canada to participate in 

the Red Dress walk at 1:15 p.m.  This walk is to honour Indigenous women and girls. 

Community members are welcome to join us at this walk.  

Sports:  We are looking forward to our students participating in the district 

badminton tournament this week. The girls will play Thursday afternoon from 

3:30-7:00 p.m. at our school and the boys will play at NPSS at the same time.  The 

team will also be playing all day on Friday at NPSS.  Good luck to all!  We will be 

starting to train for the track and field meet being held on June 6th. If you have 

an interst in track and field and coaching, please contact the school. We would love 

community members to help out.  

Wishing everyone a wonderful week ahead. 

 

Kathy Scheck​ ​ ​ ​ Kim Asai​ ​ ​ Linda Gibos 

Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Vice Principal​ ​ Secretary 

​ ​ ​ ​ Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School 

 

 


